
From: Remi Iselewa
To: #CI-StPaul_Council
Subject: Public Improvrement
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 6:23:56 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

The assessor,

We thank the City for the great improvement to our neighborhood as everyone will benefit
from this great project as it states, "Public improvement" not Individual Improvement. At the
same time, I do not agree with the assessed money of $9299.20 that will be imposed on 373
Ruth Street, St. Paul MN 55119. The sales of the business dropped drastically due to the
project. I am requesting assistance to make up for the loss on the impact of the project to the
business. It will be beneficial for the City to tax everyone in St. Paul on the cost as everyone
will benefit from the project. I can be reached at 6513999081 for further questions. Thank you
for all you do.

Remi Iselewa
651 399 9081 
riselewa@gmail.com 
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